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ECONOMIC SUMMIT, 1984

As you may know, it is the United Kingdom's turn to

host the Economic Summit in 1984. It has been the tradition

that the Head of State or Government of the host country

should issue the invitation to his colleagues at the previous

year's Summit Meeting.

I thought you would like to know, therefore, that when

I go to Williamsburg I am Droposing to tell the other Heads

of State or Government that the United Kingdom would like to

invite them to me'et in London next year, at a date to be

arranged.

The Right Honourable Michael Foot


